Craig, Sondra

From: Antelma Nicolai <antelmanicolai@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 2:35 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Ban on conversion therapy

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments uniess you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please do not pass the ban on conversion therapy. You know you would be over stepping your duties. Im in district 8.
Be ethical, this is absurd! and this is not what you were voted in to do.

Thank youl,

ANTELMA NICOLAILE



